
 

Mission Stars 

Congratulations to our award winners! 

Nursery Tigers Leopards Dolphins 

Daniel Jasher Aseye 

Sharks Caterpillars Butterflies 

Mia Steve Maeve 

Reception RKP RVR RJG 

Isaac Nancy Abdalkareem 

Year 1 1RB 1WT 1LM 

Novah Oliwia Aleksander 

Year 2 2AH 2VH 2SB 

Alayah Darcie Kamsiyo 

Year 3 3AL 3PS 3TL 
Abdurrahmaan Sulaiman Samuel 

Year 4 4MS 4EO 4AD 

Kevin Lilyann Aaliyah 

Year 5 5HC 5TL 5DB 

Brody Denis David 

Year 6 6TW 6FC 6MF 

Ava Jorgie Riley 
 

 

 Attendance and Punctuality 
W.E. 24th November 2023 
Overall 

Attendance 
95% 

Best in KS1 2AH 

Best in KS2 5HC 

Best Punctuality NMH & 5TL 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

1st December – 1RB assembly @ 9.00am  

1st December – Own Clothes Day – Fancy Goods  

3rd December – Advent Mass at St Anthony’s Church @ 

11.00am, followed by the Christmas Fair at school  

6th December – KS2 Carol Concert at St Anthony’s Church 

@ 2pm  

8th December – Reception Nativity @ 9.15am  

13th and 15th December – KS1 Carol Concert at school @ 

2.00pm 

14th December – Christmas Dinner/Jumper/Party Day 

15th December – Nursery Nativity @ 9.15am  

19th December – School closes for Christmas @ 1.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School website 
www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Parish website 
https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/ 

 
Phone number 

0161 437 3029 
 

Email 
admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Check out our 

 
@stanthonysm22 

 
 

 
 
 

Pope Francis says: 

   

 
 
 

 
“Let us not forget to 
persevere in prayer 
for all who suffer due 
to wars in many parts 
of the world, 
especially for the dear 
people of Ukraine, 
Israel and Palestine.” 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Date: 24th November 2023 
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Messages from Mr Johnson  
Although this week has been slightly shorter than usual for the children, we have 
still had a busy week! Years 2 and 3 had a visit from the Biffa Team on Monday 
who spoke to them about how we can look after our local environment, particularly 
the Black Path which runs around school. All of the children in KS2 have sung 
their hearts out during rehearsals for the Christmas Carol Concert and each year 
group has enjoyed learning the two songs they will perform individually. The 
Athletics team attended their first competition of the year and did exceptionally 
well, and we had another successful non-uniform day yesterday.  
 
Curriculum reminder – RSE Policy and information  
Just a reminder that it is statutory for all primary school to teach Relationships and 
Sex Education and as a Catholic school, we use the Diocese-approved 
programme Ten Ten: Life to the Full. If you would like to learn more about what is 
covered through this programme, please see the RSE Policy on the school 
website. We are also working on a parent login for the Ten Ten website so you 
will be able to browse the resources so keep an eye out for further information 
about this! 
 
Christmas Dinner  
On Thursday 14th December, our brilliant team of kitchen staff will be serving up 
their annual Christmas Dinner with all the trimmings. This is always such a joyous 
day with Christmas music, crackers and games. If your child is not already on 
school dinners, you can make a one-off payment so they can enjoy a Christmas 
Dinner. This payment of £2.30 must be made via School Money by Friday 8th 
December. 
 
Parishioners Christmas Dinner  
On Monday 18th December, the school kitchen will be putting on a special 

Christmas lunch for the Parishioners and other members of the church 

community. The school choir will also be performing during the afternoon. If you 

know of someone who would be interested, please inform the school office for 

further details and to reserve a place.   

Advent Mass and Christmas Fair                                                                                             

As advertised in previous newsletters, next Sunday (3rd December) we will come 

together as a school and church community to celebrate the first Sunday of 

Advent and the annual Christmas Fair. Mass will begin at St Anthony’s Church at 

11.00am, followed by the Christmas Fair over at school around 12.00pm. We 

hope to see many of our families at both events – it’s a day not to be missed!  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 2 visit The Lowry 
This week 2VH and 2SB visited The 
Lowry to see the Julia Donaldson 
exhibition. All of the children in Year 2 
have thoroughly enjoyed the trip and had 
the chance to explore the rest of The 
Lowry whilst they were there. We are so 
pleased to have lots of trips and visits 
planned for the children this year!  
 
 
Sports News  
This week the Athletics team attended the 
city-wide Sports hall Athletics competition 
at St Paul’s RC High School. They 
performed exceptionally well and came 
first overall, qualifying for the city-wide 
finals in January! Well done to the team! 
 
Non-uniform Days  
Just a reminder that the final non-uniform 
day for the Christmas Fair will be Friday 
1st December. We are asking for fancy 
goods so any items such as bubble baths, 
toiletries, candles, gift sets would be very 
much appreciated. These will go towards 
our Christmas Wrap-up stall led by Year 6 
pupils.  
 
 
  
 

  

 
 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-

giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2 

Please use the above link to access this week’s page. 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2

